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Minutes of the Village of Algonquin  
Special Liquor Commission Meeting 

Held in Village Board Room on September 21, 2021 
_________________________________________________________ 
 
CALL TO ORDER:  Liquor Commissioner Debby Sosine called the meeting to order at 7:25 pm and 
requested Village Clerk, Fred Martin to call the roll.  
Commission Members Present: Brian Dianis, Jerrold Glogowski, Laura Brehmer, John Spella, Bob 
Smith. (Quorum established)   
 
Absent: Maggie Auger and John Spella 
 
Staff in Attendance: Tim Schloneger, Village Manager; John Bucci, Police Chief; Robert Mitchard, Public 
Works Director; Mike Darrow, Community Development, Fred Martin, Village Clerk and Village Attorney 
Kelly Cahill was also present.    
 
Approve the Following Liquor Licenses: 
 
A.  Approve the renewal of a Class H Liquor License for Fox Valley Pottery, 2743 W. Algonquin 

Road 
 
Fox Valley Pottery (FVP), LLC., 2743 W. Algonquin Road, Algonquin has re-applied for an Algonquin 
Liquor License, Class H - BYOB. Now that the COVID regulations have been loosened, they would like 
to begin extending BYOB as an offering to their participants and at this time would like to renew their 
Class H Liquor License. FVP has complied with the Village’s requirements by completing the submittal 
of all documents license fee as required by the Village of Algonquin for obtaining a liquor license 
 
The consensus of Commission to issue the license. 
 
ADJOURNMENT:  There being no further business, Commissioner Sosine adjourned the meeting at 
7:29 p.m.  
 
 
 
Submitted: _________________________________ 
                      Fred Martin, Village Clerk 
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